
 
 
The Franklin Township Board of Trustees held a regular meeting on April 4, 2011 at the 
township building.  At 7 PM Jay Clark, President  called  the meeting to order.  Also 
present: Trustees-Dave Lang, Jeremy Saling and Fiscal Officer-Molly Long, Road 
worker-Rick Johnson. 
 
The Fiscal Officer read the minutes of the previous meeting, which were approved by 
the Board as read. 
 
Old Business  

Saling- Reported no news on the website yet. 
 

 Lang-   Reported that new truck was being worked on. 
Got a quote from Gary Romine for slate repair-$1175. Lang made a motion to have the 
lower bid from Mike Cunningham do the repairs.  2nd-Clark.  Lang will contact. 
Reported that the twp. did not receive a SCIP grant. 
Took a phone call from Martin Fuller, inquiring about the sale of the garage and grange 
hall. 
  
 Clark-  Measured cemetery for repaving.  Approx. 1200 ft.  A few trees need to 
be removed as they are making the pavement buckle.   
Reported that Steve Roberts plans to move the pans and roll offs from his property to E. 
Main St in Newark this month.  Trustees discussed and will have prosecutor set meeting 
to try to resolve this issue. 
 
New Business-  

Saling-   Will attend Madison Twp. trustee mtg. to discuss collaboration between 
our twps. 

 
Lang-  Took a Big O complaint from Richard Strohl on Pleasant Chapel Rd.  Big 

O will resolve. 
Trustees discussed this year’s paving and patching.  Lang will check with 

Prosecutor re: bid notices. 
 
Clark- None 
 
 
 

Safety Issues-  None 
 
Zoning-  Inspector Long reported issuing 2 permits.  Carbaugh’s-5820 Linnville Rd.-
garage and Higgins-8012 Panhandle Rd.-accessory bldg.  Also reported receiving 
permit money from Tim Warner. 
 
Public Comment-  Rick discussed his vegetation class and what he had learned. 



  
Fiscal Officer-Long –  Reported that no petition re: license plate tax was received and 
she will proceed to inform the proper authorities to begin to collect the tax in 2012. 
 
Payments in the amount of $31,764.29  were made and there are funds on hand or in 
the process of collection to pay the bills as presented, Molly Long, Fiscal Officer. 
 
A motion to pay the bills was made by Saling, seconded by Clark. Vote unanimous. 
 
A motion to adjourn was made by Saling, seconded by Clark. Vote unanimous. 
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